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Well done!  
 

Our fabulous Year Six children have worked incredibly hard in prepara�on for their 

forthcoming SATs and the next steps in their journey as they move to high school. On 

Thursday, they all came to school for an extra day of learning and were rewarded for 

their efforts with a special lunch of Domino's Pizza. 

SATs Week 

Next week is an opportunity for our Year Six to demonstrate their knowledge, skills 

and understanding  as they reach the end of Key Stage Two.  We wish them lots of 

luck with these important tests. The �metable for the week is as follows: 

 



Football Tournament 

 

Football superstars from Year Four and Year Five proudly represented Hindley      

Junior and Infant School at the DW Stadium on Wednesday in a football               

tournament. The boys displayed many vital sportsmanship quali�es such as      

teamwork, respect and determina�on.  

We are very proud of  Owen A, Ryan B, Hayden B, Callum F, Harvey H, Owen I, Jak 

M, Connor S, Luke T, Harley G, Marley H, Jacob V, Finley H and Kai B. 

You are all SUPERSTARS. 

Science Week - Parent Cafés 

 

During the week of July 1st, children across school will experience a wonderful 

'Science Week'. they will complete a wide range of prac�cal science inves�ga�ons  

extending their knowledge, skills and understanding.   

Parents are invited to join us for Parent Cafés this week and, to provide you with as 

much no�ce as possible, here are the dates. 

 

    Monday 1st July—Year Two and Year Five 

    Tuesday 2nd July—Year One and Year Three 

    Wednesday 3rd July—Year Six 

    Thursday 4th July— Early Years and Year Four 

 

All the Parent Cafés will run from 2:15—3:15 p.m.  The gates to the playground will 

open at 2:10 p.m.  Please enter through your child’s classroom door.   

In response to parents' feedback about our last event, we have aimed to minimise 

�metable clashes for parents who have siblings in different classes.  

We look forward to seeing you then!  

HELP! HELP! HELP! HELP! HELP! 

Our School Council would like to ask if you have any unused or unwanted dolls or 

dolls clothes please could you donate them to school for play�mes. 

Many thanks—School Council 


